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NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 25-01 
 
 

ATCHAFALAYA RIVER BAR CHANNEL 
 
Currently working and continuing through approximately 31 December 
2025, the U.S. Government Contract Agitation Dredge ARULAQ will be 
working between Mile 156.0 and Mile 167.0 of the Atchafalaya River 
Bar Channel. 
 
The dredge will work 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, and will be 
monitoring VHF marine radio channels 16 and 13.  When contacting 
the dredge for passing arrangements, mariners are advised that the 
contact vessel name is M/V JOHN E. GRAHAM.  
 
Mariners are urged to transit at their slowest safe speed to 
minimize wake and proceed with caution after passing arrangements 
have been made. 
 
The point of contact with the New Orleans District is Tim Connell 
at (504) 862-2360, Anh Nguyen at (504) 862-2153, or Brandon Keck 
at (504) 862-2630. 
 
 
                                //signed// 
 
 
                          
                                AMY E. POWELL 
                                Chief, Technical Support Branch             
                                Operations Division 
 
 
 


